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Dear Mrs. Justine Kellett, 

I hope this email finds you well at Queen’s Park! 

We at Arise community school here in Siha Tanzania really appreciate you and your students of Queen’s 
Park Primary School for the generous and ongoing support to our children and the Wiri community in 
large.  

I confirm to have received the funds for the seeds for our next planting season and wanted to take the 
time to thank you. With your donation, we are a step closer to achieving our self-sustainability goal. You 
are truly making a difference for Arise Community School and the Wiri Community at Large.  

I want to assure you and the students of Queen’s Park that the amount donated will be used in 
purchasing maize and soybeans seeds which are our main source of crops used for food here at Arise.  

Your support is priceless to us and always be remembered; on behalf of the school and the children, 
thank you once again for being a part of our mission in ensuring that our students receive high quality 
education and serving the Wiri Community at larger.   

  Asante sana/ thank you very much. 

                         Frank V. Mrang’u  
                           School Director 
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